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Proposal for a Bill entitled the ‘Various Financial Services Laws 

(Amendment) Act, 2012’ 

 

 

NOTE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF  

CONSULTATION PERIOD 

    

 

 
Further to the consultation document issued by the MFSA on the 30

th
 January, 2012 

regarding the draft Bill entitled the ‘Various Financial Services Laws (Amendment) Act, 

2012’, the Authority advises that the period of consultation has been extended to the 29
th

 

February, 2012. 

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to submit any comments which they may have in 

relation to this draft legislation, in writing, to the Legal and International Relations 

Unit, by not later than the 29
th

 February, 2012. 
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http://www.mfsa.com.mt/Files/Announcements/Consultation/Documents/30_01_2012%20Consultation%20Document%20-%20Bill%20transposing%20Omnibus%20I%20Directive.pdf

